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May 16, 2018 

Beaufort County Announces  
Closings for Memorial Day Holiday

All Beaufort County facilities, to include Convenience Centers, Library branches, 
and PALS facilities, will be closed Monday, May 28, in observance of the Memorial 
Day holiday.  All facilities will open according to their regular schedules Tuesday, 
May 29.  Residents are encouraged to plan accordingly.  Emergency services and 
law enforcement personnel will remain available.  
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